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The democrats in the Oregon legislature seem to hate gun owners. They introduce 

and pass innumerable bills to remove 2nd Amendment rights with absolutely no proof 

or documentation or performance measures that this harassment of Oregon's citizens 

has reduced crime. It only serves as a mechanism to disarm American citizens.  


